
 
 
 

Rachel Karo, Secretary 

Rachel transferred to JLRI in 2018 and is currently serving on the Executive Board as Secretary. 

She has been an active member of the Junior League since 2012, starting with the Junior League 

of Charlotte and later transferred to the Junior League of Asheville.  She has previously served 

on Community and Communications committees, as well as Give Kids A Smile committee. 

Rachel grew up on the southeast coast of Florida and met her husband in Gainesville, Florida. 

They later moved to Charlottesville, Virginia where they attended the University of Virginia and 

got married.  Rachel graduated with a Bachelor of Science in Nursing and has been married for 

18 years.  She has lived in Texas, Oklahoma, and North Carolina before moving to Rhode Island 

in 2018.  She currently works as a Registered Nurse at the Cardiovascular Institute at Rhode 

Island Hospital and is studying to be an Acute Care Nurse Practitioner.  In her “spare” time she 

likes to hang out with her husband and their Pug Cosmo, travel, enjoy good food and wine with 

friends and family, and watch college football (Go Gators!!). 

 


